
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

May 15, 2019 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, Wes Ellington 

Approval of Warrant 

The warrant was reviewed and approved by Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, and Westley Ellington. 

Roads 

● The Macdonald Road needs to be ditched ASAP so that we can grade the road. 

School 

● No new business 

Town Office 

● We need to find out why we haven’t received our ATV, Boat, or Trailer Registration forms from the 

State of Maine. 

● The Select Board voted and approved the Tax Collector to appoint a Deputy Tax Collector for the town 

to help with days off, etc…  

Correspondence 

● The Select Board received correspondence from the State of Maine expressing new Timber Harvesting 

Regulations.  The town should adopt these in an ordinance to comply with State Regulation at a 

minimum. 

Other Business 

● The Select Board discussed the need for an additional Warrant Item to be voted on at the Annual Town 

Meeting granting the Select Board Authority to Dispose of Town Owned Property.  Without this the 

town will have to vote on how to dispose of each piece of town owned property individually. 

● The Select Board needs to do more investigation on how to reverse the foreclosure process if the owner 

pays all owed sums including any additional fees prior to auction. 

● The Select Board will notify Mark Gibson that the Gladys Richardson lot (Woodrow) has been 

transferred to the family members (sold by the town).  It was found to not currently be on the tax roll. 

● The Forest Society of Maine requested us of the Amherst Town Hall on May 22, 2019.  This was 

approved by the Select Board.  Phil Deckers will open the Hall for them to use. 

● Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 PM 

Next Meeting 



Page 2 

July 15, 2019 at 10:00 AM, Amherst Town Hall 


	In Attendance
	Approval of Warrant
	Roads
	School
	Town Office
	Correspondence
	Other Business
	Next Meeting

